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A meeting between representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration Mr. Željko Obradović,
director and Mr. Sead Hadžić, Assistant Director and Municipality representatives, Mr. Nermin Muzur,
Municipal Mayor and Mr. Jasmin Voloder, Assistant Mayor, was held in premises of the Administration
on 21 June 2022.

The topic of discussion was the analysis of the Survey renovation project on the Municipality Ilidža
territory. The Survey renovation project in cadastral municipality Vlakovo was planned in accordance with
the FGA Plan of Surveying and Real Estate Cadastre establishment for 2022, and it is planned to sign a



new contract this year for four additional cadastral municipalities (Hrasnica, Butmir, Blažuj and Osijek)
and finally complete a new survey for the entire territory of the municipality of Ilidža.

The Survey renovation project implies new survey, cadastral classification, development of the new
cadastral operate and public display of survey data. All activities will be realized with the joint co-
financing of the Federal Geodetic Administration and the Municipality of Ilidža.
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